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DATE: April 15, 2024 (Item No. f)

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Trisha Adcock, Director of Communications

SUBJECT: Proclamation for 2024 Communications Dispatchers Week 

RECOMMENDED ACTION
Adopt Proclamation declaring the week of April 14 through April 20, 2024, as 
"Communications Dispatchers Week" in Santa Clara County. (County Communications 
Department)
REASONS FOR RECOMMENDATION AND BACKGROUND
Every year during the second week of April, telecommunications personnel in the public 
safety community are honored.
In past years, the Board of Supervisors has proclaimed “Communications Dispatchers Week” 
in Santa Clara County to coincide with “National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week,” 
which is celebrated annually to recognize the dedication, commitment, sacrifice, and 
importance of personnel who handle 9-1-1 and other emergency call answering.
CHILD IMPACT
The recommended action will have no/neutral impact on children and youth.
SENIOR IMPACT
The recommended action will have no/neutral impact on seniors.
SUSTAINABILITY IMPLICATIONS
The recommended action will have no/neutral sustainability implications.
ATTACHMENTS:

• Dispatchers Week Proclamation 2024

 


